
Notice of Motion by Councillor Crockett 

COUNCIL AGREES: 

1. That it is of special importance that representation on the Pensions Committee is fully 

proportionate and in particular recognises that no group should have a majority on the 

Committee unless that group has a majority of councillors on the Council. 

 

2. That councillors should play the lead role, appropriately supported by officers, in 

relationships with national bodies including the Local Authority Pension Fund Forum and 

that councillors should attend national meetings subject to the appropriate governance. 

 

3. That where any member of the committee stands for nomination to a national role they 

should be allowed to do so, subject to the appropriate governance, unless the convener 

believes that member is incapable of carrying out the duties of the role. 

 

4. That the convener and members of the committee should at all times remember the  Public 

Sector Equality Duty and seek to encourage all committee members but particularly women 
and members of minority ethnic groups to take part in wider events, where appropriate. 


